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At Happy Days, we aim to provide a safe and stimulating environment, for children to learn, grow and develop to meet their full potential.
Keeping children and staff safe is paramount.
Unfortunately, there are unavoidable circumstances when Happy Days is forced to close. This could be due to bad weather, heating problems, floods, infectious disease, the church needing our hall, or the premises maybe unsafe.
The decision to close, will always be made by the manager considering the safety of children and staff.
We consider guidance set by the government and department of health and education, Surrey County Council.

You will be informed of the decision as soon as possible by email and text. 
In the event of bad weather, we will aim to inform you of the decision by 7.30 am that morning.
In the event we need to close during the day;
The decision will be made by the manager and staff on duty, considering the safety of children and staff always.
You will be informed by text/email and if necessary phoned to come and collect your child as soon as possible or take appropriate steps for your child to be collected safely. 
The manager/deputy and all staff on duty will stay with the children until they are all collected safely.
Please make sure your contact details are up to date, if you should change your number, email etc, let us know as soon as possible.

Unfortunately, if the premises are closed short term no refunds on fees will be offered.
If Happy Days is closed for more than 1-week parents will be reimbursed for the remainder of the half term or until we are able to open or offer alternative childcare. 
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